
Last year from the last day of classes to the end of final exams the following crimes occurred:

20 vehicle break-ins; 27 thefts of unattended property; 2 robberies; and 1 residential burglary; 

As you prepare to move out of your residence, please remember to be attentive with your 
property:

When packing your vehicle, lock your residence each time you leave. 
Do not prop your door open. Valuable items may be stolen easily 
while you are at your vehicle.

Lock your vehicle after every trip of loading. Again, valuable items 
can be stolen easily while you are gathering your items from your 
residence.  

Avoid walking alone.  Utilize Campus Cruiser 213-740-4911. 

Do not leave your property in your vehicle overnight. Many of the 
vehicle break-ins have occurred when this happens. Even in 
subterranean garages. 

Lock all of your windows and doors when leaving. Most students are 
away from their residence for long periods of time during this week.

Report suspicious behavior and activity to DPS immediately. Trust 
your instincts. We would rather respond to a call and determine no 
crime than respond and take a report when we could have apprehended 
the suspect.

Safety Tips
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Don’t let this

happen to you!

REMEMBER! MOST CRIMES OCCUR BECAUSE THEY ARE  A CRIME 
OF AN IMMEDIATE OPPORTUNITY.
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